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From:
Sent:
To:
Subject:

Marilyn Blum <hainesblum7@sbcglobal.net>
Friday, January 22, 2010 1:15 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of retail Forex

This is in regard to RIN 3038-AC61. Please do not add a maximum leverage to our Forex account.
Max and Marilyn Blum, P.O. Box 1209, Sterling Heithts, Michigan 48311


